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From: Carol Brunelli <cabrunelli@icloud.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2024 7:49 AM

To: sbcob

Cc: Aine Brunelli

Subject: Include the fossil fuel industry in the 2030 Climate Action Plan

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors,
As a climate activist and Santa Barbara resident | urge you to include the fossil fuel industry- the oil and gas industry- in

the 2030 Climate Action Plan.

Sincerely,
Aine Brunelli
Sent from my iPhone



Katherine Douglas

From: pamelabury <pamelabury@cox.net>

Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2024 9:17 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: August 27 BOS meeting on the 2030 Climate Action Plan

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

We are Santa Barbara residents and we urge you to amend the Climate Action Plan to include
emissions from the fossil-fuel industry in the GHG inventory.

Santa Barbara County is never going to respond appropriately to the climate crisis if we lie to
ourselves about the real numbers of emissions. We must count GHG emissions fairly and take
appropriate measures to reduce them.

Los Angeles and Ventura count oil industry pollution, Santa Barbara must do the same.
Sincerely,
Pamela & John Bury

315 N. Ontare Rd.
Santa Barbara
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From: Jack Wilcock <jwprimus@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2024 10:29 AM
To: sbcob

Subject: CAP Amendment

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Please amend the Climate Action Plan to include emissions from the fossil fuel industry.

Thank you,
Jack and Anne Wilcock, 4891 3rd Street, Carpinteria Sent from my iPad
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From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

John Douglas <jed805@gmail.com>

Thursday, August 22, 2024 2:17 PM

sbcob

350santabarbara@gmail.com

August 27 Supervisors' meeting on the 2030 Climate Action Plan

Caution: This email originated from a source ocutside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Supervisors: Please DENY Sable's application to resume drilling in
the channel and to transport of oil by whatever means.

Thanks for considering my views.

John E. Douglas
Santa Barbara

John Enrico Douglas
jed805@gmail.com
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From: Florence Klein <kpriya72@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2024 2:43 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: August 27 BOS meeting on the 2030 Climate Action Plan

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,
Please amend the Climate Action Plan to include emissions from the fossil-fuel industry in the GHG inventory and

reduction measures to help meet our climate goals.
Sincerely, Florence Klein

Fortuna rd
goleta,ca 93117



